Hello to all Grade 7 Parents

It is an exciting year ahead for our children as they enjoy their last year at Sperling Elementary before heading off to high school. We would like to suggest having a meeting on <u>Thursday</u>, <u>October 11th at 7 pm in the school library</u> for all parents interested in helping to organize Grad 2019 activities. Please join us on the <u>11th</u> with all of your great ideas and energy to help make this an especially memorable and special year for the children!

Looking forward to seeing you there!

Fatima Di Biase Bruno (fatimadibiase@gmail.com) and Nancy Kong (nskong28@gmail.com)

